Steven Seee

From: E JOSEPH DOMINGO <drjdomingo@aol.com>
Sent: Thursday, February 25, 2021 9:01 AM

To: House Health and Human Services Committee
Subject: House Bill Number 5075

Dear committee members,

My name is E Joseph Domingo and I along with the Rhode Island Dental Association and the Rhode Island
Association of Oral and Maxillofacial Surgeons fully support this bill that would require at least 1 of the 3
specialist on the dental board be an Oral and Maxillofacial Surgeon.

Thank you for your time in considering this bill.

Sincerely,

Dr. E. Joseph Domingo

Oral Surgery Services

Diplomate, American Board of Oral and Maxillofacial Surgery

www.rioralsurgery.com

Dental Arts and Oral Surgery Center
600 Wampanoag Trail
East Providence, Rhode Island 02895

401.434.4646

The Offices on Mendon Road
2176 Mendon Road

Suite 1000

Cumberland, Rhode Island 02864

401.769.1200
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